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Doris Fletcher
Director of Nursing
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Dear Ms. Fletcher,

My compassion for elderly individuals, eagerness to learn, and level-headedness caught the
attention of my nursing assistant instructors at Chipola College. Having discovered your
opening for entry-level Certified Nursing Assistants, I am excited to offer my commitment
to excellence and recently acquired skills to enhance your patients’ well-being and the
reputation of Miller Senior Care.

While taking the nursing assistant program, a selective admission program, I learned to
identify and address the basic needs of older patients and help them maintain their dignity.
My courses have empowered me to:

● Acquire insights and skills to support elders physically and emotionally
● Earn three commendations from my instructors for teamwork, willingness to go

beyond expectations, and efficiency
● Obtain CPR certification

I welcome the opportunity to meet with you and discuss how I can contribute to the
ongoing success and growth of Miller Senior Care as a Certified Nursing Assistant. Please
contact me at your convenience to schedule an in-person or virtual interview.

Best regards,

Blanche Dickinson

P.S. — I’d love to share with you how helping to care for my ailing grandfather inspired me
to pursue a career as a nursing assistant.


